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Fall Parent / Teacher Conferences 

 Our Parent / Teacher Conferences will be occurring after school on the week October 

24th.    Most of our teachers will be using the School Appointments online booking system to 

book their conference times.  Those teachers that are not using the online booking system will 

be contacting you directly.  The online portal will open up for Parents at 4pm on Friday October 

14th until Sunday October 23rd.  After that time please contact the office. 

 School Appointments ‐ Parent Instructions 

 1.    Go to our school appointments web site: https://bowser.parentteacherconferences.net or 

our school webpage and click on the link for directions. 

 2.    Register for an account by clicking the "REGISTER" menu tab and filling in the on‐line form. 

Choose a user id and password for yourself and then click the "Register Now" button. 

 3.    Add your children into the system by clicking the "Add a Student" button. Click "Insert New" 

button to add more children. 

 4.    Click the "date" icon beside each child's name to schedule appointments. Select the staff 

you wish to book appointments with and the "View Calendars" button. Use the "Ctrl" or 

"Command" key to select multiple staff to view at the same time. 

 5.    Click on available time slots to book your appointments and then click "Book 

Appointments". 

 

 

  

Photo Re-takes 

 

Retakes will take place in the morning on of Tuesday October 25th.  We are 

expecting the proofs from the September 27th photos to be delivered and 

handed to students to bring home this coming Tuesday. 

https://bowser.parentteacherconferences.net/


 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Families: 

Get Ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way (YAY!). Choosing their own books empowers kids 

and inspires them to become Bolder, Prouder, and Stronger Readers. AND—as always—every book they 

buy earns Rewards for our school.    

Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take place from Tuesday, October 25th to 

Thursday, October 27th, 2022 in the Library.  The Fair will be open to Friends and Families after school 

from 2:45 to 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday and Thursday and from 2:45 to 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday. 

If you can’t make it to the Fair, then shop at our school’s Virtual Book Fair. All orders ship directly to our 

school and we will arrange for a pickup time when they arrive. Your online orders will also benefit our 

school. 

Visit our Virtual Book Fair homepage to watch some trailers and look through our digital flyer: 

 https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5153724 

 

The countdown to more Bookjoy is on! Catch you at the Fair! 

Happy reading, 

 

Mr. Brian Worthen 

Principal 

Bowser Elementary School 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5153724

